Myers, Jeanie

From:

Claudio M

Sent:

2021/05/04 10:05 PM

To:

City Clerks Office; Myers, Jeanie

Subject:

[EXTERNAL]Application #A-2021-0084

Greetings,

This email is in regards to Application #A-2021-0084.

A concern is that this will create a blindspot for motorists coming from Duncan Bull Drive and onto Bartley Bull Parkway. This will require drivers to edge out further and there has been increasing incidents of dangerous driving along Bartley Bull Parkway.

If this minor variance is approved then I would like to see an All Way stop at this intersection of Bartley Bull Parkway and Duncan Bull Drive to bring all traffic to a stop before proceeding. Currently the only stop sign is for motorists on Duncan Bull Drive.

Also, please register me for this hearing.

Thank you

Claudio Moschella 124 Bartley Bull Parkway